STATE OF NEW MEXICO

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 17, 1951

Richard L. Nunn & Company
c¢/o Mayfield Hotel
Clayton, New Mexico

Dear Sirs:

I have at hand your C-103 which is intended to be your report
of setting surface casing. You did not mention in your report
anything regarding your test for water shut-off.

Since we are vitally interested in the protection of potable waters
and since this particular well was in such bad condition at my
last inspection, it will be necessary that you state on your C-103
as to whether a water shutoff was accomplished and how you
tested it for the shut-off.

I recall that this well was in extremely bad condition on my last
inspection inasmuch as an extra large hole was outside the surface
casing in which surface water was standing 40 to 50' below the
surface. If you will accomodate us with the required report, we
will be pleased to approve same.

. Very truly yours,

ELVIS 2, UTZ,
Gas Engineer
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